
Title IX Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes from 03.11.2022 

Annie Selak, Ph.D., Associate Director, Women’s Center Georgetown University, presented her article 

“How Catholic colleges can address the epidemic of sexual violence on campuses” and led a subsequent 

discussion. Article can be found here: https://www.ncronline.org/print/news/accountability/how-

catholic-colleges-can-address-epidemic-sexual-violence-campuses.  

Discussion points included: editing and updating of the student handbook in relation to Catholic policies, 

how to have conversations about sex on Catholic campuses and differences between various Catholic 

institutions of higher education.  
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